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January 31, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Administration/Docketing 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 

Re: Dominion Energy Ohio, 
Case No. 17-2337-GA-BNR 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

Attached is a copy of Dominion Energy Ohio’s responses to the Ohio Power 
Siting Board Staff’s data requests.   

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above. 

Sincerely, 

Sally W. Bloomfield 

Attachment 

cc: Ashton Holderbaum (w/Attachment) 



Dominion Energy Ohio Construction Notice for PIR 2364 Pipeline 
Replacement Project, Cuyahoga Falls, Summit County, Ohio 

OPSB Case No. 17-2337-GA-BNR 

Responses to Staff Data Requests 
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1. What is the current MAOP of the system?  

RESPONSE: 174 psi

2. Is the current section of pipe an MAOP restriction?  

RESPONSE:  No 

3. If so, will the system be uprated with the current 8” pipe replaced?  

RESPONSE:  N/A 

4. Can the existing pipe not be uprated to keep pace with demand?  

RESPONSE:  No, the existing pipe cannot be uprated because the pipe is old, but it will 
be upsized to 12-inch diameter due to the importance of the line supplying critical 
regulator stations and with most of the system being 12-inch it is good for consistency. 

5. Is there leakage history, or inoperable or degrading facilities on the existing section of 
pipe?  

RESPONSE:  No. 

6. At what percent capacity is the current pipe operating on peak day?   

RESPONSE:  The 8-inch pipe is about 75% capacity. 

7. At what percent capacity will the proposed pipe operate on peak day?  

RESPONSE:  It is expected to be about 40% capacity. 

8. How much and what kind of growth has been added downstream?  

RESPONSE:  There has not been significant growth. 

9. Is future growth expected?  

RESPONSE:  No significant growth is expected in the future.  The primary purpose of the 
replacement is to meet current demand and to permit a complete integrity evaluation along 
high pressure pipeline #5876 as well as to maintain pipeline safety and integrity.  
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